SUMH CHIP Committee meeting
Notes
Date: 8.23.23
Time: 12-1p
Location: IUH and Microsoft Teams
· Introductions
· Review anything from last meeting
· Subcommittee Report out
· Connections sub-committee has a draft map (see email attachment). If you see connections that need to be on the map, additional barriers, arrows going a different way, connection points that should exist but don’t etc. please connect with Melanie to make updates to this map. See notes from Connections for more info. 
· Steve Coover with Monroe Fire Protection District 
· Working on a flyer for naloxbox 
· Mental Health America is paying for service. 
· Can place on vending machine, along with other info about additional resources 
· Lori Terrel – IU Health Family Vitality Initiative
· Moms Heal continues to enroll.
· Working on day of service projects in Lawrence and Orange 
· Amy Meek – IU Health Community Health
· Day of service for IU Health is September 25th. If you want a booth let Amy know, Switchyard from 2-6p, focused on all priority areas. 
· Amy will send a flyer for everyone to distribute. 
· Free screenings, naloxone, gun locks etc. 
· Kathy Hewett MCHD 
· SOFR (Suicide and Overdose Fatality Review team) started meeting spring 2023
· Tasked with coming up with recommendations after each case review of what could be done in the community to prevent other deaths from happening. 
· Folks on SUMH CHIP could work on addressing recommendations as a part of an ongoing action group.
· Is anyone interested in becoming an action team for the SOFR group? 
· Can choose which recommendations to work on. 
· What are some of the recommendations? 
· Expanding naloxone into the county. Ashley is teaming up with Steve to install at all the fire stations. 
· Safety plans for people in recovery re: getting opioids for medical concerns
· Education of providers on how to talk to patients about substance use
· Bereavement resources
· Support for kiddos in the schools (could tie into Handle With Care, a project from the FIMR)
· Change mindsets about how pain is treated. Would like to connect to Janet Delong to do pain management work but need to connect with ED and othe pain providers to make them aware or resources as well. 
· Note: Lily would like to be on the action team
· To Do: Stay tuned for formation of SOFR action team
· CHIP teams will wrap up around the end of December and restart CHA in 2024. 
· Would like helpers with survey, focus groups, and getting more information from wider variety of community members to create the next CHIP. 
· We know that SUMH will be around next time, it’s been at every CHIP group – if you want to be an action team for the SOFR can wrap into the next CHIP group as well
· Other update is Paint the Town Purple – September 8th, Darren Mosley from Misfit Toys, an opportunity to celebrate recovery – contact Kathy, bring a table if you would like to bring information about your organization. Yard games, photo booth, hula hoops. Please share with clients and colleagues 
· https://www.facebook.com/events/204878019253876 
· See flyer attached in email
· Shelby Wood – Supervisor for Mobile Integrated Health
· At least 2 of the MIH team will be CPR instructors soon. Reach out if your agency needs training.  
· Q:  What is cost for CPR training? A: Might be free, but fee yet TBD. 
· Just received 100th referral to the program. They started last October and are now really finding grounding. 
· If you met with Shelby at the beginning of the program but would like to meet again to figure out how to improve relationships, reach out!
· How do people refer to your program? A: Most referrals came from crews going out on 911 calls to prevent superusers of 911 – patient would be referred to MIH to work on goals to reduce calls that were not appropriate for 911 but still needed assistance after X# of calls for 911. This has developed to something that no longer has a minimum number of runs to refer to MIH. Referrals come from ED, IUH and MC, Township Trustees, current patients, concerned neighbors. Anyone can refer, but whether MIH is the right support may vary. Shelby is advocate of BPD social work (SW) program and MIH can connect to BPD SW. Since all MIH are EMTs they can take a social worker if they think there is both a physical and mental health issue going on
· Q: What number to call? A: Admin line is best. 812-332-9763 (from tri-fold brochure attached to email)
· Misty James – New Leaf New Life office continues to advocate for folks incarcerated, appreciates these conversations. Risk of fatal overdose after incarceration is high. Reform of Medicaid and redetermination for folks who are on meds like MAT really need help continuing assistance.
Wrap up – thanks for attending! 

Next meeting Wednesday September 27th 12-1p
